
 Stand at your regular bus stop when the bus is scheduled to be near your home. A list
of the the bus routes is on the other side of this flyer. Please remember that this is
NOT a list of stops, it's a guide to determine approximately when the bus will arrive at
your home. You must be outside for the bus to stop. A breakfast and lunch will be
provided to each child who is present. If you are picking up a meal on behalf of your
child, and your child is not with you, you must provide proof of residency for each
child, such as a school ID or report card. Walkers may go to the St. John Street School
Community HUB, the CarWash on Forestburgh Road, or any other bus stop that is
convenient. 

While the Monticello Central School District is closed due
to the COVID-19 outbreak, our food services team and
transportation team are delivering meals to all of the
district's children via their regular bus routes. 

FREE MEALS FOR MONTICELLO STUDENTS! 

WHO IS ELIGIBLE?
Any child under the age of 18 whose primary residence is in the Monticello
Central School District. 

WHEN ARE MEALS DELIVERED?

HOW DO I RECEIVE A MEAL FOR MY CHILD(REN)?

Five days worth of breakfast and lunch are delivered on Mondays, Tuesdays and
Thursdays. On Tuesdays and Thursdays, students will receive a double portion to
enjoy on Wednesdays and Fridays when there are no deliveries.

If the bus has not stopped at your home, or if you have any other questions, please
call the transportation department at 845-794-8570 or 845-794-2120




